
From: Jack Belcher <jbelcher@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 9:25 PM EST 
To: Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Michael Q. Cannon <MCannon@staffordcountyva.gov>; Christie Struckman <christie.struckman@gartner.com>;
Hartell, Stephen <hartell@amazon.com>; Parks, James <James.Parks@finra.org>; Christina Winn
<cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Alexander Iams <aiams@arlingtonva.us>; Maria Leonzo <mleonz@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: 1/23/ HQ2 Event at Virginia Tech Reminder 

Mike,

Thank you so much for inviting me.  What a great panel to participate on.

Jack

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 23, 2019, at 12:33 PM, Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Michael,

I have asked Christina Winn, my Director of Business Investment that worked with me on the Amazon HQ2 deal

to stand in for me for the panel discussion this evening.  

I apologize for the last minute change in my schedule.  

I have been asked by the Secretary of Commerce to attend a Hearing in Richmond on two Amazon Bills that are

going in front of the full committee today.  

They have also asked me to attend the Virginia Economic Development Partnership Meeting tomorrow in

Richmond.   This often happens during the Legislative Session, so I am use to it

I know the panel will be great.

Best,

Victor  

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 22, 2019, at 6:05 PM, Michael Q. Cannon <MCannon@staffordcountyva.gov> wrote:

Victor, Jack Christie and Steve,
 
Just a reminder that our event is tomorrow.  Please plan on arriving by 5 PM so we can go
through a quick review of the flow for the discussion.  We have two additional panelists that
got added at the last minute, Brandy Salmon, the Associate Vice President for Innovation and
Partnerships at Virginia Tech and Dr. Charles Clancy, the Executive Director of Virginia Tech’s
Hume Center for National Security and Technology.   My plan is to have the Virginia Tech
panelists focus on the Innovation Center and the education component stemming from the HQ2
agreement.    
 
I think we have a great program and I know all of you will do great tomorrow!    
 
Thanks again for agreeing to participate. 
 
Mike
 
Michael Q. Cannon
Chief Technology Officer
Stafford County, Virginia
(540) 658-8687
mcannon@staffordcountyva.gov
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